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October 2021 

Yesssss, I know, I am late!!  It has been a very busy 
Fall, plus we were cruising in November, which you will 
eventually see.  Plus, I am  moving slower, also?!  So 
here we are in the Halloween month!  I thought I would 
give you a look at my favorite City for Halloween, Con-
way of course!  All trees on the Main Street through 
Conway were decorated with pumpkins!!  Had to show 
you this.  The next pictures will show a visit to the 
Farm, which belongs to the Horry County Museum, 
where there was a demonstration on how dyeing fabric 
was accomplished years ago.  We were actually able to 
participate.  Then the remaining pictures on page 2 are 
of the annual “Falktoberfest” at our local Chiroprac-
tor’s office. 

 

Wild Turkeys visited us for Halloween!!! 
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Happy Halloween!!!! 

Well, despite the dark cloud of “covid-19” and the 
damp weather, I think we had some smiles, laughs and 
good times so far, and that is the way it should be to 
keep ourselves above the clouds!!  We are so glad that 
Dr Falk had his ‘Falktoberfest’ which we always attend 
and enjoy.  We also enjoy being with our neighbors and 
friends, as always! 

Even with the wet 
weather this year, 
participation was 
very good.   
You are probably 
wondering if I won 
anything and the 
answer is yes, a 
meal at a local 
restaurant,  The 
Crafty Rooster. 

Yes, my Bob is getting a sample massage, from Susan!  

She gives a great massage!  I get one regularly! 

Dr Falk talking to those of us who 

have come to his October party! 

Two of our neighbors across the street, Jean and Marge, 
heading a Halloween activity.  Jean is  dressed in her 
costume! 


